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Friday 28th September 2018 

 

The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents. 
Cross Country 

The second cross country league race takes place next Tuesday 2nd October at 

Helston School from 4pm. This event will include an infant fun run and is 

therefore open to children in Reception to year 6. Letters have gone home to 

those children who want to take part. Please ensure that all reply slips have been 

returned to Lyndsay Bray as soon as possible. Alternatively please email 

secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk  giving your consent.  

We compile a register of the children who are running at each race and would appreciate permission 

being sent before the event so that we are aware of exactly who us running and in which year group.  

 

Instruments 

Children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes Classes should each have brought 

home a musical instrument last week belonging to the school. Razorbills 

have a recorder each and Kittiwakes a ukulele. The children are  

expected to practise each week and have their instrument in school  

every Thursday, in preparation for their lesson. If an instrument has 

been forgotten, we are not able to make numerous phone calls home.  

Therefore the children will have to sit out of their music lesson for that week.  

 

Tag Rugby 

Tag Rugby with Ted takes place for our junior children on a Monday after school and 

it’s not too late to join. There are several matches coming up and Ted would like to 

get training as soon as possible! If your child would like to join (boys and girls) 

please see Lyndsay Bray or email secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk giving 

your permission.  

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

 

mailto:secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk
mailto:secretary2@landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk
http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

 

Coats 

Please ensure that your child brings a coat into school every day. We go out to play at 

break and lunchtime and we have been known to get caught in the odd shower! 

 

Mud Kitchen 

Seagulls class are getting a mud kitchen to play in. They would be grateful for any donations of old 

cooking equipment such as pots, pans and cooking utensils for the children to play with. They are also 

on the lookout for any small toy cars which may no longer be needed at home. Thank you in advance. 

 

Violin Lessons 

 Hannah Sedgwick, our violin teacher, has space in her group for anyone who is 

interested in learning to play. Hannah can also loan violins to children if necessary. All 

of these lessons are for children in years 3-6. Please see Lyndsay Bray for more 

information.  

 

Little Lizards  

Little Lizards are asking if anyone has and could donate an old typewriter and any walkie talkies that 

they no longer use. These would be used by the children this term as part of their topic on 

communication. They are also after some shiny material too if anyone has any to spare? Thank you in 

advance.  

 

Booking are now being taken for Little Lizards Half term Holiday Club. Please call 01326 290066 for 

more information and to book your child a place. The booking form is also attached to this emailed 

newsletter. 

 

After School Clubs 

This is a polite reminder that if your child wishes to join one of our after school clubs parental 

permission must have been given to Lyndsay Bray. The registers do not carry on from the previous 

school year, they are always updated. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.  

 
 

Football Club  

The cost for football club this term will be £11.00. This covers the club from the 19th 

September to 5th December – the final session of the autumn term. Thank you to 

those who have paid already, however there are still many outstanding balances. We 

would be grateful if these could be settled by Monday 1st October. Thank you in 

advance. 

 

American Theme Lunch! 

There is a change to the lunch menu on Thursday 4th October when Helen 

will be serving an American lunch in honour of school census day. The menu 

is as follows: 

Hot Dog or Veggie Hot Dog served with Onions and Tomato Ketchup, 

Chips, Baked Beans and Peas. Dessert is Sweet Waffle with Chocolate 

Sauce and Ice Cream.   

 



                                                        

 

Little Piskies Toddler Group 

The Little Piskies Toddler Group now meets in the school hall on a FRIDAY morning from 10 -11.30am 

 

Music Lessons 

We are aware that some of our parents were having difficulty in signing their children up for certain 

music lessons. We hope that these issues have now been resolved, if not please speak to Mrs Green or 

Lyndsay Bray who will endeavour to help. If you have already successfully enrolled your child in a 

music lesson please could you inform Lyndsay Bray as we would like to compile a list and registers of 

our own.  

 
  

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 28th September – Worlds Biggest Coffee Morning 2-4pm in the school hall 

Tuesday 2nd October – Cross Country – Helston School from 4pm Reception – Year 6 can compete. 

Wednesday 17th October – Harvest Festival 1.30pm The Lizard Methodist Chapel 

Thursday 18th & Friday 19th October SCHOOL & LITTLE LIZARDS CLOSED - STAFF TRAINING 

Monday 29th October – Return to School & Little Lizards 

Friday 7th December –The Lizard Lifeboat Station Christmas Carolaire 7pm School Choir to perform. 

Wednesday 12th December - Christmas Lunch  

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day in Aid of Save the Children  

Tuesday 18th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Thursday 20TH December - Christmas Party - Break Up at 1.30pm  

Monday 7th January 2019 – Return to School and Little Lizards 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/


                                                        

 

We need your views and ideas! 

Join us for a coffee and a chat 

 

I’d like to invite you to join myself, some of our staff members and pupils for the first of our new 

coffee morning get-togethers. 

This is intended as a chance for you to have some relaxed time with us while the children are in 

classes, to have a chat, share ideas and to get to know us informally. 

We hope that by getting together in this way, you will have a chance to have a positive influ-

ence on Landewednack School’s future as it develops. 

Over a cup of tea and a biscuit, we would like to hear your views and ideas on the future of the 

school or of course you can just come along and listen. 

We would like to know: 

• What do we do that you want us to do more of? 

• What do we do that you don’t understand or would like us to change? 

• What would you like to see happen in the school in the future? 

 

Join us from 9.15am after school drop off, in the hall on Wednesday 3rd October. 

At the meeting we can talk about the format and timing of these meetings and agree the best 

way forward for everybody.  I look forward to meeting you then. 

 

 

 

Mrs Louise Jones 

 



                                                        

 
 

 
  

October Half Term Cricket Camp In 

association with Gray Nicolls*  
   

Book online–using the links 

Monday 22nd October –All Stars Camp for 5-8 years old 

£15 per day–30 places available. 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/vbqm8v 

Tuesday 23rd October -Girls only-Soft ball Camp for 9-15 years old players just 

getting in the game. 

£15 per day -30 places available. 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/zbqmk7 

Wednesday 24th October -*Hard ball Camp for Boys and Girls aged 8-13 years 

who want to improve their game. 

£25 per day—24 places available. 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/9bqmk1 

Thursday 25th October -*Hard ball Camp for Boys and Girls aged 10-14 who 

have experience of  being involved in County/Development squads. 

A top up Camp to practice your skills and techniques with your peers. 

£20 per day –24 places available . 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/tbqmks 

Friday 26th October -*Hard ball for Senior Girls only aged 12-15 who want to 

improve their game. 

£25 per day –24 places available 

http://booking.ecb.co.uk/d/tbqmkv 

*Please bring protective equipment 

 

 

For further information contact : Mustafa 

Shaikh - 07429720027  
   

Email: ccm@cornwallcricket.co.uk 

Website: www.cornwallcricket.co.uk 

We also offer: 1-2-1 and Small Group Coaching sessions 

www.cornwallcricket.co.uk/cricketcentre/oneonecoaching/ 

   

  

   

 

https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-d/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-h/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-k/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-u/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-o/
http://ccm@cornwallcricket.co.uk/
https://cornwallcricket.cmail19.com/t/r-l-jjdycut-kthddtlhuh-p/
http://www.cornwallcricket.co.uk/cricketcentre/oneonecoaching/


                                                        

 
  

 

Little Lizards October Half Term Holiday Club 2018 
 

October half term is approaching, Please get booking as we are filling up fast. We are availa-

ble from the 22nd of October until 26th October. Please book the sessions that you require. 

 

 We have a fun filled October half term planned with plenty of exciting activities each day. 

Our topic will be ‘Spooky week!’ Your children will receive healthy snacks in the morning and 

again in the afternoon, this includes a variety of fruit, vegetables, crackers and dairy prod-

ucts. We offer milk or water throughout the day.  

 

Our aim is to ensure all children are well cared for in a safe and stimulating environment. We 

are an equal opportunities setting which provides opportunities for all children to succeed 

and feel valued. 

  

Play underpins the development and learning for all our children. The staff provide well-

planned experiences based on spontaneous play both indoors and outdoors, allowing children 

to learn with enjoyment and challenge. 

Holiday Club Fees 

 

  Times 2 year olds 
3 – 11 year 

olds 

Half Day AM 8.00am – 1.00pm £18.00 £15.00 

Half Day PM 1.00pm – 6.00pm £18.00 £15.00 

Short Day 8.45am – 3.15pm £22.00 £20.00 

Long Day 8.00am – 6.00pm £36.00 £30.00 

Bolt on hour To use either side of a session £4.50 £4.00 
 

Please note the £10.00 ‘fine’ for collection after 6.00pm will be enforced.  

 

Please remember we have an advanced payment policy. We ask you to send either cheque, 

cash or bank transfers attached to this form (please state payment method and amount be-

low). We must receive payment before the Friday 12th October to secure your child’s place. 

Payments cannot be refunded or hours swapped.  

 

All children will require a packed lunch as there will be no cooked meals during the school hol-

idays. We remind parents to bring warm clothes, coats and wellies so we can enjoy our out-

door areas.  
 


